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Comments: | am in total disagreement with this project.

It is not necessary.

It will destroy precious Sandia wilderness, trees and disrupt wildlife and habitats.
People need to get out and walk, hike and camp in the Sandias.

There is no need for this frivolous undertaking.

It will bring unnecessary pollution and motorized traffic to the area.

Ride coasters at theme parks, not on teh side of a NM mountain.

To even consider such a project, amidst the incredible nature of NM, is heartbreaking.
Terminate all plans for this mountain coaster.

Promote people getting out in nature and seeing what exists, naturally.

Thank you.



